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From: jhirsch@chorus.net

To: Mayor; All Alders
Subject: 65087-Thank You, Paul Skidmore
Date: Monday, April 19, 2021 11:06:58 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Mayor and Alders:

As a long-time resident, employee and business owner in District 9, I want to express my gratitude to Alder Paul
Skidmore for his years of service. I have appreciated the honest and open discussions that we have had during this
time.

His knowledge of the issues has provided our district with a strong advocate on the Common Council. His
understanding of City government has been invaluable in dealings with various City departments and committees

including ALRC, Assessor, Clerk, Engineering, MPD, Parks, Planning and UDC. We will miss that connection.

Thank you, Paul. We look forward to seeing you in the neighborhood.

Janet Hirsch
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